## Weekly Newsletter Monday 11th December



Together we build understanding

**Non Uniform Day** 

On Thursday, it is non-uniform day. Please send your child with a bottle; pop, washing up liquid, olive oil, cordial or alcohol. These will all be welcome and support our Christmas Markets.

They must be sealed and within date please.



#### **Christmas Markets**

The markets open at 3.30pm. All children need to be collected from the playground as normal.

We know it is likely to be busy so we have made two entrances. These are the front door and through Reception outdoor area. Entrances will be clearly marked on the night.

The stalls will be spread around some of the classrooms and the hall to make more space.

#### Please bring plenty of change.

After school club will run as usual but if you do not need your child to attend club please email the office ahead of Friday or let club staff know, so they can update their records for that night. If you wish your child to attend the markets, they need to be collected from club by 4.15pm to allow time to visit the stalls.

If your child has SEND, you are welcome to visit the markets with your child from 3pm for a quieter experience. Please let us know by email beforehand, so that we can have your child ready.

We can't wait to see you at what we hope will be our biggest and best markets to date!

#### **Home Learning**

Please post images of any completed home learning on SeeSaw. Thank you!

#### This week in pictures:

Choir performed at Elms Bank, Year 5 & 6 played in a football tournament. We enjoyed Year 6's class assembly and Year 5 visited Bury College to enjoy the panto.



A reminder that we kindly ask for no gifts for staff at Christmas, it is an expensive time of year for all families. Thank you!



Wed 13th Dec 2.30pm

Thurs 14th December

Thurs 14th December

Thurs 14th December

Friday 15th December

#### **LAST WEEK OF TERM**

Mon 18th December 2pm Mon 18th December 2.50pm Tuesday 19th December Wed 20th December

Wed 20th December 2.45pm Thursday 21st December Friday 22nd December Front Row Music concert for auitar & ukulele

DOORS OPEN 2.30-starts 2.40pm

Non Uniform Day ~

**Bring a bottle donation** 

Choir Performing at Morrisons

and Elmhurst

We will be at Morrisons 10am—10.45am The Linc Christmas activity morning

9.15- 10.15 ~ Parents and Carers Welcome

Christmas Markets 3.30-5pm

Year 2 Nativity

KS2 Christmas Sing on the playground Christmas Party Day - **Party Clothes** 

Christmas Dinner & Christmas Jumper Day

Christmas Jumper or own clothes & Christmas Accessory
Year 1 and Reception Christmas Sing

Reception Trip to Lowry Theatre

School closes at 2pm



They were all chosen for a values Certificate or Achievement Awardthis week.

YR – Jessica, Aisha, Y1 – Dhilan, Izabelle, Y2 – Jessie, Lorayah, Y3 – Elsie B, Oliver, Y4 – Caelan, Bobby, Y5 – Noah, Evelyn, Y6 – Isla, Spencer

# riendship to the state of the s

Spellingfra

### Spelling Frame ~ Dyslexic friendly games

On the SpellingFrame home page, there is a SITE COLOURS button. Here you can choose to select 'Dyslexia Friendly' colours for your screen. This will change some of the colour schemes within the games to be more supportive for the children, including varying colours for sounds within the practice tests. SpellingFrame is recommended on the Dyslexia Assist website:

Spelling and English tips... (dyslexia-assist.org.uk)

In addition to the practice tests, Dyslexia friendly games on SpellingFrame focus more on breaking words into syllables and sound cards. Children are encouraged to

learn each syllable at a time and use these strategies to build entire words.





